
Greetings ! 
 
 
UC Santa Barbara's Technology Management Department is excited 
to announce our hosting of the fifth annual conference on the Psychology of 
Technology **in person in Santa Barbara** on November 12-13, 2021 ! 
 
 
Please note as usual that the conference is invitation only, and we have 
limited space. As in past years, there will be a limited number of slots 
for doctoral students who are selected to present their research in a data 
blitz and/or poster session . 
 
 
To apply to attend or speak, please complete this survey by July 15th 
(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-3s5xw_NDqATngxMt0qw1k-
QTxbixBz8M8NqvSAgyyqOEtw/viewform?usp=sf_link). 
To suggest a speaker, please email us directly. 
 
 
We hope to see some of you in sunny Santa Barbara in November ! 
 
 
Warm regards , 
Matt Beane and Jessica Santana, Assistant Professors Technology 
Management University of California, Santa Barbara 
 
 
To learn more about the Psychology of Technology conference series, visit 
https://www.psychoftech.org/20-19conference. 
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